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Thursday 15th December 2016 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

END OF TERM NEWS  
 

Car Park 
Our beautiful new eco-room is now complete and the contractors have almost finished restoring 
the footpaths and grassed areas.  Therefore, when we return to school in January, the car park will 
be back in use.  Please could we remind adults not to park on any of the grass verges on the school 
site, particularly alongside the school field. Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this 
and for your patience during the project. 
 
Morning and end-of day arrangements  
Our ‘usual’ arrangements will now resume and the small gate to the right of the Pre-school play 
area will be used rather than the main door.  Children will line up on the playground when the bell 
is rung at 8:55 and will then go into their classrooms independently for registration. 
 
At the end of the day, children will exit through their classrooms onto the infant playground.  This 
will also be the same for after-school clubs other than Dance and Film Club when children should 
still be collected from the Hall. 
 

Uniform 
 

If you are buying your child new shoes for next term, please remember that trainers should not be 
worn for school.  Please could you make sure that all items of your child’s uniform, including coats 
and hats, are labelled when we return to school.   
 
 

8:30 Club 
The charge of 50p a day will restart for 8:30 Club when we return to school.  
 
On behalf of all the staff, thank you for all your support this term and we hope you have a good 
Christmas and hopefully a bit of a rest! 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to speak to me in person or 
telephone School if that is easier for you. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
Mrs Natalie Johnson 
Head teacher  
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